
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
Attention All Retirees 
 
 
 
November 23, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Retiree: 
 
You and a guest are cordially invited to a Christmas Luncheon.  This is to honor the 
Retirees of Local Union 295.  It will be held at Golden Corral, which is an all you can eat 
buffet.   
 
The luncheon will be held on Wednesday, December 8, 2021, at 11:30 a.m. at Golden 
Corral in a private room.  Golden Corral is located at: 907 Taylor Road, Port Orange, FL 
32127.  It is located on the East Side of I-95 Exit #256.  It is on the Corner of Dunlawton 
Avenue and Taylor Road. 
 
There is no charge for the luncheon.  We do need a head count so that we can notify the 
restaurant on how many people to expect.  Please call the Union Hall at: 386-252-7171 
extension 1 to R.S.V.P. no later than Monday, December 6, 2021, with your name and 
the name of your guest. 
 
We will have Representatives from NEBA and Labor First available to answer questions 
that you may have regarding your Benefits. 
 
If you have an issue with transportation, please notify us as soon as possible so that we 
can try to plan for your pickup and return. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
 
Fraternally, 
 
 
 

 
Brett Mirsky  
Business Manager 
UA Local Union 295  


